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The trailer raffle is back!  Thanks to Team Spirit Custom Trailers and Accessories & Techworks Trailer Sales, 

Kalamazoo Speedway will be raffling off a 24’ Track Champ Enclosed Trailer valued at $9,500.  Nicely equipped, the 

Speedway is humbled to receive such a generous donation for the 4th consecutive year.  All raffle proceeds will go 

to the Zoo Kares for Kids program.  Each year Kalamazoo Speedway suits up as Santa Claus and provides a little 

extra cheer for about 40 kids at the holidays with their families also benefitting from food and household items.   

The $5 raffle tickets will only be sold at the track with sales beginning at the first practice on Saturday, April 13 

and then continuing throughout the 2019 season. The winning ticket will be drawn on Super Shoe Sunday 

(September 29) and if the winner isn’t there, we won’t give it to someone else.  The trailer will be on display 

beginning in May if you’d like to check it out.   

Let’s show our support to Team Spirit Custom Trailers and Accessories & Techworks Trailer Sales.  Contact Walt 

at Techworks (www.techworkstrailers.com) or Mike (www.teamspirittrailers.com) at Team Spirit for any of your 

trailer needs. 

 

   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.techworkstrailers.com/
http://www.teamspirittrailers.com/

